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November 4, 2020

Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
“Great works are performed not by strength but by perseverance.”

~ Samuel Johnson

Superintendent’s Corner
As hard as it is to believe, we are concluding our final week of the first marking 
period. While the opening months of school have been anything but typical, 
we have managed to settle into a rhythm, and our incredible students and 
staff are making the very best of a challenging situation. The good news is 
that contact tracing is working as designed in the schools, and we were able to 
contain most situations with targeted quarantines. As a result, instruction has 
flowed at a steady pace, and we are in a solid position to manage the months 
to come. With that said we remain keenly aware of the need for vigilance and 
understand that caution and careful thought will need to craft the cornerstones 
of our efforts. While we don’t have a crystal ball, we do plan to approach each 
day with communication, trust, and partnership. With those tools and a great 
community at the ready, our South Huntington family will endure. 

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
As the year progresses into the second-marking quarter, all schools will be 
scheduling virtual parent-teacher conferences. In Grades K-8, this will also in-
clude early dismissal days for students. Each school will communicate specif-
ics and procedures.
 
The following is the virtual parent-teacher conference schedule:
 
Grades K-2: Countrywood and Oakwood
November 19 – Early Student Dismissal
December 8 - Evening
December 9 – Early Student Dismissal

Grades 3-5:  Maplewood and Birchwood
November 19 – Early Student Dismissal
December 1 – Evening
December 9 – Early Student Dismissal
 
Grade 6:  Silas Wood
November 20 – Early Student Dismissal
November 23 – Evening
 
Grades 7 & 8: Stimson MS
November 19 – Evening
November 20 – Early Student Dismissal
December 2 – Evening
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Grades 9-12: Walt Whitman HS
December 7 – Evening
December 8 – Evening

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
All students in grades Kindergarten through 5th grade who are returning to full 
in-person school will be receiving new bus passes starting the week of Novem-
ber 9th.  The bus passes will be distributed via email, and also a hard copy 
through US Mail.  Please be on the lookout for this important information!

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
Each year, the members of our South Huntington family join forces to brighten 
the holidays for community members in need. As with most things these days, 
the process will look a bit different in 2020, and we will be accepting monetary 
donations so families can purchase gift cards to various food stores. Families 
can donate to Givebutter which can be accessed through the District Website 
(SHUFSD.org) or by scanning the QR code. Please see flyer below.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
While there are still many unknowns relative to this year’s athletic seasons, our 
Wildcats remain committed to being fully prepared should the opportunity to 
compete in an interscholastic schedule materialize. To this end, we have been 
conducting regular workouts and plan to continue those modified sessions in 
the weeks to come. We remind any students who might be interested in a winter 
sport to sign up online with “final forms” so you are all ready to go. 

News from School Nutrition Services
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  OUR MEALS COME TO YOU!!
         Creative new ways to serve our children!

Visuals are often a good way to show our families how the School Nutrition 
Program works to make our children’s meals more accessible.  New school 
procedures led to new ways to serve our students.  Each building has found 
a way to bring meals to the children in a safe, secure way.  Our youngest 
are being served in the classrooms from rolling carts that contain their hot 
and cold meal items.  Bright blue/red bags are rolled into each classroom 
containing designated children’s meals.  The thermal bags keep the foods 
at correct temperatures during the transport.

As the students get older, we have created Kiosks in different locations 
throughout the buildings to keep the amount of student clustering to a mini-
mum. Our remote learners have been given new/different options for enjoy-
ing our meals. We have started using Bento boxes! 

We continue to introduce new/different ideas that allow our students with 
great meals to enjoy. 

With Free Meals for all students in place for the 2020-2021 school year …. 
What better time to give SHNS a try!

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Walt Whitman High School is hosting Red Ribbon Week through the SADD 
Club.  Red Ribbon Week is a national program designed to remind students 
of the dangers of drug use and that many students choose to be drug-free.

Today’s drug awareness fact: 50% of all suicides and over 50% of all violent 
crimes are caused by alcohol and/or drugs.  We hope everyone will wear 
red on Friday to support Red Ribbon week.

Walt Whitman Student Services and GSO are looking for your help with 
the Thanksgiving Food Drive.  If you are able to make a donation (either 
monetary or a supermarket gift card) it would be greatly appreciated.  Any 
donations can be dropped off in Student Services (Room 214) or to any 
Leadership room.  Any amount is appreciated!

Do you want to save some time by having your child take their Permit Test 
right here at WWHS?  Please have them come down to the Main Office and 
get an application form from our forms rack.  Return the form to the Main 
office, and we will let you know when your child will be scheduled to take 
the test.  Sign up now!

Is your child interested in talking about pop culture, politics, sports, film or 
music?  Come join the WHIT Podcast Club.  The club will meet in person, 
after 8th period, every Monday.  Remote students can join on Google Meet 
nickname thewhitpodcast.

The Natural Helpers Club is holding a Food Drive for the South Huntington 
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community.  Please have your child bring non-perishable food items to a drop 
off box in Room 508 or the Leadership room.  Thank you Whitman parents and 
students for helping out!

Guidance News
Would you like your child to have an “on the spot” admissions decision and 
have your application fee waived?  Virtual appointments can be set up for: New 
York Institute of Technology on Thursday, November 5th; Adelphi University 
on Monday, November 16th; and Molloy College on Tuesday, December 1st.  
Contact Ms. Miranda in Guidance to sign up.
 
The following colleges have virtual visits planned for Whitman.  Please log on 
to your Naviance account to register.  All visits kick off at 2:30 p.m.

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Attention all students!  The Student Portal on Infinite Campus has been opened 
so you can view your grades.  To login into your account, please follow the 
steps below and follow this link https://shufsd.infinitecampus.org/campus/por-
tal/students/southhuntington.jsp.

  username will be the 9-digit student ID,  plus first initial, last initial 
(lower case)
  password will be the 6-digit student birthday, plus first initial, last   
initial (lower case)
                the student will be prompted to change their password the first time  
they log in. 
 
Please be reminded that Stimson Middle School is no longer distributing Prog-
ress Reports.  All student grades are available and able to be viewed on the 
Parent Portal.  This would be a great time to check your child’s grades and 
review each class with them.  Also, checking your child’s attendance regularly 
is strongly recommended.  This is particularly important for our students that 
are learning at home virtually each day.  The expectation is that our students 
are logging on to each Google Meet with their teachers as soon as the class 
begins.  Our teachers will take attendance and then provide further instruction 
from there.  Also, if your child is not attending school on a hybrid day, and 
chooses to join virtually, you must contact the attendance office at Stimson.

Thank you to all the students and staff that wore pink last week and donated to 
Stand Up For Suzanne, an organization that partnered with Cold Spring Harbor 
Laboratories to fund Breast Cancer Research. 
  
News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
On Friday, October 23rd, all Silas students took part in a motivational video 
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sponsored by Camfel Productions. The “Level Up” program encouraged stu-
dents to embrace the possibilities of the future, imagine what can be, and with 
resilience and determination, work to move forward with confidence and a belief 
in a better tomorrow!

On Thursday, November 12th, at 7:30 p.m., via Zoom, Camfel will be hosting 
a virtual engaging cyber safety seminar for all Silas Wood parents addressing:

 • Cyber Safety & Social Media
 • The ups and downs of social identity
 • Tips and resources for parents and teachers
 • Insightful information and guidance

The virtual event is designed to help parents and teachers understand the im-
pact Social Media has on children today. Camfel will provide the tools with a plan 
to engage students in relevant everyday connections.  Please be on the lookout 
for an email with the link.

School Photo retakes this week:  Thursday, November 5th for Hybrid Group 
A students and All fully-virtual students invited from 2:30 until 4pm.    
Friday, November 6th - for Hybrid Group B students. Bring your best 
smiles!
 
Reminder that PTA “Reflections” entries are due by November 9!  Description/
Entry Form available at https://forms.gle/vAYTogUQ8SvFrRZB6 
 
Please join the PTA using this link where you can order masks and Puravida 
bracelets as well! https://stimsonsilaspta.memberhub.store
 
The Silas Wood Community Thanksgiving Food Drive is ongoing and donations 
are encouraged!

 Team 1- Commercially-Packaged Desserts (cookies, cake mix, muf-
fin mix, canned fruit, boxed pie crust mix, pie fillings, icings, etc.)
 Team 2- Canned Vegetables (corn, peas, string beans, carrots, green 
beans, asparagus, mixed vegetables, cauliflower, etc.)
 Team 3- Starches/Carbohydrates (any type of rice, any type of 
canned/boxed potatoes/potato mix, macaroni & cheese, any type of dry spa-
ghetti/pasta, quinoa, etc.)
 Team 4- Sauces/Side Dishes/Beverages (canned/jar gravy of any 
kind, any type spaghetti/pasta sauce, tomato sauce, canned crushed tomatoes/
puree, canned yams/sweet potatoes, cranberry sauce, canned or boxed soup, 
non-perishable juices, tea mix, lemonade mix, etc.) 
  
Items must be non-perishable and NOT REQUIRE REFRIGERATION!  Last-
ly, any and all gift cards, turkey vouchers, or other supermarket cards are 
welcome!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Learning Days for the week of November 9th:

 Veterans Day is November 11th - NO SCHOOL
 Group A - Coming to Birchwood – Tuesday, November 10th, 
 Thursday, November 12th 
               Learning from Home – Monday, November 9th, and 
 Friday, November 13th 
 Group B - Coming to Birchwood – Monday, November 9th and 
 Friday, November 13th
 Learning from Home – Tuesday, November 10th, 
 Thursday, November 12th 
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PTA REFLECTIONS
The 2020-2021 PTA National Reflections Art Program is open to all students. 
This year’s theme is “I Matter Because”.  Please see the below flyer for additional 
details and encourage your child to participate. We are looking forward to receiv-
ing many creative and thoughtful entries. Entries will be accepted online only via 
the following link https://forms.gle/a4F1SsVXKpmzy8jT7

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Birchwood will be holding virtual parent-teacher conferences on Thursday, No-
vember 19th, and Wednesday, December 9th. Both of these days will be half-
days of school for all our students. We will also hold a virtual parent-teacher 
conference from 6 - 8 p.m., on Tuesday, December 1st.  (PLEASE NOTE THAT 
THE NEWSLETTER ORIGINALLY SAID DECEMBER 8th) If you have not done 
so already, please reach out to make an appointment with your child’s teacher(s).

5-Day In-Person Learning to begin as follows:

 Monday, November 16th - Grade 3 Students
 Monday, November 23rd - Grade 4 Students
 Monday, November 30th - Grade 5 Students

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, etc., 
so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  We will be going out-
side unless the temperature is below 32 degrees. Please remind your children to 
come to school with the proper attire.

Participate in the PTA by clicking on the link: https://birchwood.memberhub.store/

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
We hope all of you that celebrated Halloween had a safe and enjoyable day. Our 
students looked great last week dressed in their costumes. Don’t forget to visit 
our Maplewood Instagram page (Maplewood_shufsd) to see some photos of the 
staff and students that participated.

Although many things this year are different, we must continue to practice our 
regular drills and keep the safety of our students and staff a priority. This week 
we practiced our announced lockdown drills. Students and staff were wonderful 
with their cooperation and, as always, did an amazing job.

Please be sure to send students to school with sweaters, sweatshirts and/or 
jackets since the weather is getting cooler. Our physical education classes and 
recess will continue to occur outside until the weather gets too cold for students 
to be out. Also, windows are slightly open in the classrooms to add additional
air circulation.

Our Virtual Book Fair will end on November 8th. An email with information was 
shared with all of our families. Flyers were sent home with our hybrid students 
and electronic notices were posted in the Google Classrooms of our virtual class-
es. Please use the link: www.scholastic.com/bf/maplewoodintermediateschool1 
to make any purchases.

We also want to continue to remind you that our Parent Teacher Conferences 
will be virtual. Afternoon conferences will be held on Thursday, November 19th 
and December 9th beginning at 12:30 p.m. Both days are half-days for students. 
Students in school will be dismissed at 12:30. Evening conferences will be held 
on December 1st  from 6 - 8 p.m. Your child’s teacher will contact you with infor-
mation for arranging conference times.
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News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
This past week was full of excitement! Oakwood students and staff alike 
wrapped up October in Halloween colors, costumes and a spooky-fun spirit, 
as our Oakwood students enjoyed a special Virtual Laser Light show provided 
by our fantastic PTA!  The students enjoyed listening to the music and the 
Halloween themed visuals making our Oakwood students “oooh and ahhh” 
throughout the presentation!  Our fantastic teachers extended the learning with 
math and reading activities, as well as crafts. Thank you to our PTA for orga-
nizing such a fun event!

Continuing the fall festivities, Oakwood hosted its very first Virtual Family Fun 
Zoom Party this past Friday evening! It was a real treat to see the students 
dancing in their homes, wearing costumes, and playing games virtually, such 
as the famous mummy wrap!  Thank you to our PTA for caring so deeply about 
our children!  We appreciate you!

Please be reminded to check in frequently to see all the exciting plans and 
happenings that our PTA has in store for Oakwood on their Google Site:
https://sites.google.com/shufsd.org/southhuntingtoncouncilofptas/oakwood 

This year’s PTA Reflections theme is “I Matter Because…” Students can submit 
their work in the categories of Dance Choreography, Film Production, Litera-
ture, Music Composition, Photography, and Visual Arts. PTA Reflections entries 
are being accepted until November 9th!  All entries must be submitted online 
using the link located on the Oakwood PTA Google Site. We encourage all of 
our students to show off their creativity!

Oakwood Picture Retake days are scheduled for November 17th from 12-2 
p.m., and November 18th, from 9-11 a.m.  Remote student picture retakes are 
scheduled for after school hours on November 17th.  The PTA will be sharing a 
sign-up to schedule Retakes for Remote students on the Oakwood PTA Google 
Site.

Please mark your calendars with the upcoming early dismissal dates and Par-
ent Teacher Conferences:

November 19th - 11:30 a.m. dismissal
December 9th - 11:30 a.m. dismissal
December 8th – 6 - 8 p.m. (Evening Parent Teacher Conferences)

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts on Instagram 
and Twitter!  We are very excited to share all of the wonderful things happening 
to enhance and build on our home-school connection!  If you are interested in 
following us, please see the information below:

Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

Wishing everyone a fabulous week ahead!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
We hope that everyone had a safe and enjoyable Halloween this past weekend.   
It is hard to believe that we have changed our clocks, and flipped our calendar 
to November.  A friendly reminder, with the approaching colder weather, we will 
still be doing our best to get the students outside for both recess and Physical 
Education classes whenever the weather permits.  With that in mind, please be 
sure that you are sending your son/daughter dressed for the colder weather.  

Thank you to everyone who filled out the district survey for our change from 
hybrid to either fully in-school or fully remote.  For those of you who indicated a 
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change of program, we will be reaching out to you later this week, or early next 
week to let you know your child’s new class assignment.  A reminder that the 
district’s phase-in of this process will begin on Monday, November 16th for our 
Kindergarten families, followed by Monday, November 23rd for our 1st-grade 
families and finally Monday, November 30th for our 2nd-grade families.  Be-
fore that time you will receive updated information from us explaining necessary 
changes to our processes and procedures in order to accommodate this shift.  

On Monday, and continuing on Wednesday, our students and families were very 
excited to receive their district Chromebooks.  If you weren’t able to come during 
your child’s scheduled pick up time, please reach out to the school and we will, 
of course, work with you to get you your child’s device.  If you are still in pos-
session of a previously borrowed device, please be sure to return them to us 
at Countrywood.  We are excited to have this wonderful piece of technology in 
everyone’s hands and look forward to all that can be accomplished with them.

A huge thank you to Ms. Escalante-Rodriguez, our Social Worker, and Ms. 
Chandler, our Behavior Specialist, for providing our students with a wonderful 
Social Skills lesson this week focused on the “Mood Meter” and how they are 
feeling.  As we have previously communicated, they will be pushing into the 
classrooms several times over the next 5 weeks with additional lessons.  As 
always, should you have any questions, or wish to speak directly with one of 
them, please feel free to reach out to the school.  

Wednesday, at 7 p.m., our wonderful PTA will hold their November meeting.  
This will be a virtual event and the PTA will share the link shortly.  If your sched-
ule allows, please join us to get an update on all of the wonderful things that 
the PTA has planned for Countrywood.  We wish you a wonderful week ahead. 

School Board Notes – A Message from the Board of 
Education
Despite not having an in-person Board of Education Recognition on October 
28th, the video prepared for the occasion was a beautiful, heart-warming testi-
mony to all that is good in our South Huntington Schools.  We are so very grate-
ful to the Countrywood students who read letters—Arielly Pichardo Chacon, 
Sienna Perillo and Sofia Carter—and the Oakwood students—Kate Christy, 
Desmond Ewen, Nicholas Campuzano and Arielle Julien—who made us 
all very proud and appreciated.  Each student read with enthusiasm and ex-
citement that truly made us thankful for the opportunity to serve this wonderful 
learning community.  
 
We also thank the leadership of our administrators, teachers, teacher assis-
tants/paras, office staff and security, as well as the leadership of the PTA Coun-
cil, SEPTA and SHEF, and elected officials Senator Gaughran, Assemblyman 
Stern and Town Supervisor Lupinacci, for adding to the board recognition in 
such a unique manner.
 
Especially during this difficult time, having such a sincere expression of appreci-
ation of public service was truly beyond words, and we thank everyone involved 
in making the evening one to remember!  

News from South Huntington Educational Foundation, 
SHEF

      ’TIS THE SEASON TO START THINKING ABOUT THE SEASON!

     SHEF’s November Raffle is packed with winter treasures of delightful decor 
and includes a $100 Amazon gift card... all of which makes for great gifting to 
yourself and others!   Visit https://www.shefinc.org/get-involved to secure your 
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

raffle tickets~ 5 for $15, 15 for $25 and 25 for $40. Winner will be announced on 
November 30th, on Facebook and Instagram.

    This month’s ticket sales will directly and immediately benefit our friends and 
neighbors throughout the community with food during the holiday season.

  YOU SHOP. AMAZON GIVES. EVERY TIME.
Yes, that’s right- your shopping supports your kids!  Click here to shop with Ama-
zon Smile so that Amazon will kindly donate to the South Huntington Educational 
Foundation at no cost to you! Just one easy way we can continue to support our 
Wildcats! 

 

The Weeks to Come
Please log onto your school’s web page for further information and important dates.

Whitman Sports
No scheduled sports

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://Smile.Amazon.Com/ch/11-3164258
https://Smile.Amazon.Com/ch/11-3164258
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.
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11/7/20

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

PTA Closet 
Clean Out 
Scholarship
Fundraiser
11/14/20

Thanksgiving 
Food 
Drive

Accepting 
Donations 
thru 11/18

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6115970adb3543a9e29bf1b9871fa0b2c0d6f51.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/51c54ad070235117fb03598ba560aa92caa5a655.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a64d7b5b23b6387afdb51fcb5e2e2a9c4be596f4.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/53f2d5c44d1cb2500bc852681508c3973c3ec6c7.png
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e1419d63db79b5317168aa37b36c9b178f94d6e3.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/00ceabb2db21bcf9e9490d32c4c70020324ad12d.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e1e0873f2ad23a9824ee08f69b69cb2a4d8f479a.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://stores.modells.com/s/huntington?exclude=4204&latitude=40.817832&longitude=-73.41063&page=1&storesPerPage=3
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Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

